
 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                         

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

      

  

                  

 

 

                                                                

Our school holiday program is out and has lots of exciting 
activities and days, which will entertain the children throughout 
the holidays. Dont forget to book in early as places fill up fast. The 
last two weeks of term we are focusing on our favourite things. 
Whether it be craft activity, sport, games,we will aim to please. 
We have our favourite cooking recipe coconut cake, which with a 
little bit of strawberry jam is a sure favourite with everyone.  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Month’s focus goal we have 
been working on our Community 
Links   

 

Children have created a 
Cooking monitor schedule 
so next time you’re in come 
and join our Cooking Club              

Further extensions we learnt about cyber 
safety and what not to put on the 
internet. This supported the children with 
their understanding of online use.  

  

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of our OSHC program during these times we are ensuring that the children are 
being supported and aware of the importance of Active play and exercise. Over the last 
weeks children have been engaged in a variety of drills, games and challenges to build on 
our endurance. Children have really been enjoying bombs away, Oz tag drills, duck duck 
goose, stuck in mud as well as group challenges Vs Educators with soccer.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 


